
Thank you for ordering Girl Scout Cookies from me.  I recently learned that the bakery that bakes our cookies 
has experienced production delays. So, I will be receiving my customers’ cookies later than expected.

I will pick up my cookies from my troop leader at the end of March. At that time, I will reach out to all my 
customers to arrange for delivery of their cookie order. 

Thank you for supporting me, your favorite Girl Scout entrepreneur, as I work toward my cookie program 
goals!

Your Cookies are Coming!
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